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May   23rd,   2017 
 
Dear   Parents, 
The   5th   year   of   our   St.   James   Running   Club   has   been   another   total   success!      The   children   have 
been   training   since   October      and   have   truly   made   personal   gains   in   their   endurance   and   running 
form.      We   are   extremely   proud   of   them   all. 
 
Thank   you   for   letting   us   know   your   child   is   registered.   The   race   kits   will   be   picked   up   this   week 
and   distributed   at   school   on   Friday   May   26th.   We   will   be   there   on   Sunday   to   cheer   on   the 
runners   but   parents   are   responsible   for   dropping   off   and   picking   up   children.      As   well,   all 
runners   must   be   registered   to   participate   in   the   race.   This   year   one   educator   is   permitted   to 
run   with   the   students,   so   Mrs.   Lewis   is   pretty   excited   about   this   opportunity. 
 
We   would   like   to   meet   on   the   steps   of   City   Hall   facing   Laurier   Street   West      at   7:20   a.m. 
to   take   a   group   photo   if   possible. 
 
Thank   you   again   for   your   early   morning   drop   offs   and   support   as   we   trained   this   year.      We   would 
like   to   send   out   a   special   thank   you   to   all   our   parent   volunteers   for   coming   out   to   run   with   us 
throughout   the   year.  
 
Attached   are   some   important   information   about   the   bibs   and   road   closures   on   that   day. 
 
Should   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns   please   do   not   hesitate   to   contact   us   at 
613-599-6600. 
For   the   love   of   running, 
D.   Lewis   and   N.   Riddiford 
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